
TO: 

FROM: 

City of Cleveland Memorandum 
Justin M. Bibb, Mayor 

Patricia J. Britt, Clerk of Council 
Cleveland City Council 

Karrie D. Howard, Director .A/) / 
Department of Public Safety Yif 

DATE: September 27, 2022 

SUBJECT: Acceptance of Gifts - Donation of Funding from the Cleveland Police 
Foundation for the Purchase of a Police Suppo1i Canine for the Division 
of Police, Depaiiment of Public Safety 

In accordance with C.O. Section 121.05, Acceptance of Gifts, the Department of Public 
Safety is advising Council of the acceptance of a gift under $10,000.00 from the Cleveland 
Police Foundation in the amount of $2,500.00 for the purchase of a police support canine 
from Ellsworth Labradors. The canine will provide wellness and therapeutic support to 
Division of Police personnel. 


